
Little Sparrows Nursery School
News You Can Use!

Welcome Back Little Sparrows Families & Friends!

Teachers and staff members are thrilled the 2023-2024 school

year has started. Classrooms are decorated, play areas are

ready,, cubbies tagged and new toys and books are ready to

stimulate theminds of our little sparrows.

It was a busy Summer!

Thank you to the staff of Ridgeway Alliance Church for updating our

phone system, improving wifi connections and addingmore cameras. In

addition, thank you to Jose and Frank for the abundance of painting they

did and if that wasn’t enough a new therapy roomwas completed for

therapists and children to use.

Prudence arrives at school
in style! Welcome Back,
Prudence.

Ms.Marilyn’s 2’s meet and greet.

New Faces toWelcome

We are excited to welcomeMr. Carlos to the Ridgeway and Little Sparrows staff. Youwill find
Carlos’ smile contagious as he cleans and disinfects our school. Next, we are thrilled to welcome

Ms. Dora andMrs. Mondazzi to the Little Sparrows Family. Ms. Dora has aMasters in Early

Childhood, Childhood and Special Education. Ms. Dora is no stranger to Little Sparrows; her

children attended Little SparrowsNursery School while she taught 2nd grade for many years.

We are so happy to haveMs. Dora back at Little Sparrows! In addition, all ofMrs. Mondazzi’s

three children attended LSNS.Mrs.Mondazziwill be teaching in the 3’s classroom. She has her

masters degree in literacy and certification in teaching pre-school and grades 1-6. Mrs.

Mondazzi was a kindergarten teacher for 13 years. Children are enjoyingMrs. Mondazzi’s

enchanted classroom theme.

Upcoming Events to Remember

Back to School Night

Photo Day

Trunk or Treat Harvest Festival

Donuts with Dad

Be sure to visit www.littlesparrowsns.com calendar for more updates.

http://www.littlesparrowsns.com

